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The Honorable Brenda Landwehr, Chairperson 

House Committee on Health and Human Services 

Statehouse, Room 352-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Landwehr: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2200 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2200 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 HB 2200 would amend existing law to exempt hair threading from the practice of 

cosmetology.  The bill would define “threading,” “electrologist,” and “instructor-in-training” and 

would require the Kansas Department of Health and Environment to develop a brochure containing 

information about infection control techniques appropriate for threading.   

 

 According to the Kansas Board of Cosmetology and the Kansas Department of Health and 

Environment, enactment of HB 2200 would result in both agencies using some staff time to 

develop the infection control brochure.  However, the agencies indicate that costs related to the 

bill could be handled from existing resources.  Any fiscal effect associated with HB 2200 is not 

reflected in The FY 2020 Governor’s Budget Report.  

 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Larry L. Campbell 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Laura Gloeckner, Cosmetology 

 Dan Thimmesch, Health & Environment  


